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  WOMEN IN ENGINEERING

WIE EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES 

March 15, 2007 

WJHTC Building 300 Cafeteria @ 11:30AM

IN ATTENDANCE:

Holly Cyrus, Heather Tomasello, Mary Ann Smith, Dana Whicker, Cathy Jaggard, Laurie Dobbs-Condon, Bill Walsh

SPEAKER SERIES

1.A. 
Wednesday, April 4th – Jim Lavery – Identity Theft from NJ Dept. of Banking 

and Insurance.  Email will also be sent to new member and guest.

1.B. 
Wednesday, May 2nd – Dana Whicker will present "Cybernetics: 

Communication and Feedback as Applied to Modern Life". 

1.C.
Wednesday, June 6th – Sam Fullerton’s mother Eileen Costello “More on 

insurance”

Ideas for additional speakers. John Gislen on retirement.  This is a multi-part series, so there is discussion on how to present.  

Other events we can participate in.  

IEEE Dinner Meeting on 3/21/07. 

Robot Competition - Dana Whicker

We have received four-leg robot kit to show to teachers and students as an example.

Women’s Center Update – 

· Holly Cyrus spoke on a career panel January 24th 

· Thank you letter for Christmas items.  

Women’s Center Fundraiser April 25th
· Flyer for ACWC 2nd “Annual Spring Fling and a Little Bling-Bling” on Wednesday, 4/25 at the Sheraton in Atlantic City.  Tickets are $55 each. WIE will make a basket containing hand-made items, and spa-type items (pamper yourself!).  New member Laurie Dobbs will make some items; donation of items or donations to purchase items will be requested at April 4th luncheon.  

Various 

Migrating to first and third Wednesdays starting in March.  

Nominated WIE Affinity Group of the Year by Carole Carey.

Review of Engineering Week Event.

Review of Dale Carnegie event.

New York City bus tour to Wicked and lunch May 19th.

Briefing of Lockheed Martin Engineering week visit to AC High School.  

Heather Tomasello explained that a team of four students was presented with a choice to make one of two projects, a raft or a bridge that could hold an 8 oz water bottle, with a “bonus” for each extra bottle that the project could hold.  Each group was issued $500 play money to purchase materials for their project:  cup, straw, popsticks, tape.  The students enjoyed the project, and we are exploring the possibility of using a project of this type to promote engineering in schools that we visit.  

We may also use this activity during the FAA’s Science Project on 4/20/07 from 10 am until noon for Grades 8 thru 12.  

Williamstown High School Engineering Academy is also a candidate for a WIE visit.  
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